
Mass Schedule � Not to exceed 170 people per Mass. �

Saturday  4:00pm �

Sunday     8:00am and 10:30am�

Monday    8:00am Communion Service �

Tuesday � Saturday 8:00am�

�

Confessions�

Tuesday� Saturday 7:00am �7:45am �

Saturday 8:30am �10:00am  and 3:00pm�3:45pm   �

�

Parish Center and Chapel Summer Hours�

Monday � Thursday � 8:00am � 4:30pm�

Friday� � � Closed �

�

B !!"#$% D"'(!$%"  �

Friday 12:00 noon, 1 week prior �

bulletin@holynamewausau.com�

�

Sacrament of Baptism �

Contact Father Martin for preparation classes. These are�

required for parents and recommended for Godparents. �

Sacrament of Marriage�

Contact Father Martin 6 months in advance.�

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults�

Contact Father Martin for information�

Anointing of the Sick:�

If you would like the Anointing of the Sick before entering the 

hospital for a scheduled surgery, or if you’re at home or           

nursing facility, please contact Judy.  If you would like                    

Father Martin to visit you during your hospital stay, make sure 

to leave our church name upon registration. � �

We Welcome New Parishioners!�

Phone: 715�842�4543 �

Fax:     715�849�5593�

Web site: www.holynamewausau.com�

 �

Pastor,                       � �

� Father Samuel A. Martin Ext. 2�

� frmartin@holynamewausau.com  �

�

Deacon, �

� Michael Maher  715�842�4543�

                                           �

Office Administrator, �

� Judy Borchardt  Ext. 3                    

� judy@holynamewausau.com �

�

DRE /Youth Ministry,�

� Noel Furger  Ext. 4                            

� noel@holynamewausau.com                                                           �

�

Parish Accountant, �

� Jean Frankel  Ext. 5 

� jean@holynamewausau.com�

�

Maintenance and Grounds,                         

� Jim Dreikosen  Ext. 6�

Welcome to        

Holy Name of  Jesus Parish  

  1104 South 9th Ave, Wausau, Wisconsin�

�

Mass Intentions�

�

August 31st  � September 6th�

�

31� Monday       � 8:00 am�      Communion Service  �

1� � Tuesday�  8:00 am� † � Cheryl Guillaume  �

2� � Wednesday�  8:00 am    †  �Chester and Irene Olds  �

3� � Thursday�  8:00 am    †� Eleanor Franzen  �

4� � Friday�  8:00 am    †   Linda Franke �

5� � Saturday�  8:00 am� †� Delores Schneider  �

�

Twenty � Third Sunday in Ordinary Time �

  �

5� Saturday� 4:00 pm     � Blessings for �

� � � � � � Tori and Brian Rheinschmidt  �

6� � Sunday� 8:00 am     †   St, Catherine’s Council  �

�                   � � � †   Living and deceased members of �

� � � � �      Holy Name of Jesus Parish    �

� �                   10:30 am� � †   Lee Fosbender and Cindy  �

� � � � �

� � �

� � �      August 31st � September 6th �

The Church Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:  � Annette Lach  �

Dedicated from:� Milton and Marlene Heinz  �

�

The Chapel Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:� Amber and Tyler Sopata and Family �

Dedicated from: � Mom and Dad�

August 30 , 2020   Twenty - Second Sunday in Ordinary Time�



From the Pastor’s Desk�

�

Praised be Jesus Christ!  With school beginning in one form or another, it’s time to reminisce and there’s nothing better than a “What I 

did on summer vacation” essay.  Before you collectively groan (“Oh no, he’s going to bore us with yet another autobiographical tale”), 

take a moment and think back to Memorial Day.  Do you remember what you did that day?  For some of us, remembering what we did 

yesterday might be about all we can handle.  For the record, it was a very warm day in the morning, but then we had midday rain.  The 

afternoon was clear and somewhat humid, which really was a sign of things to come.  As I walked around the city there was the pleasant 

smell of backyard barbeques and a tangible sense of peace.  It was a wonderful beginning to summer.�

�

Now steel yourselves, because this first part is going to be about me!  One of my goals is to reach all 50 states before I die, and at this 

point I’m short six (Alaska, Delaware, Idaho, New Hampshire, Oregon, and Vermont).  This year was going to be the trip to Alaska in 

June, but we cancelled early enough to get a full refund.  Instead, we travelled to a friend’s cabin on Pipe Lake (near Cumberland) and 

then headed up to Bayfield for a few days.  The weather was spectacular (it was the middle of June) and we were outside every day en-

joying the beauty.  We kayaked quite a bit, including a trip on Lake Superior to see the famous caves.  We also did some sailing one af-

ternoon and saw three of the Apostle Islands.  We ate out on the deck in the evenings and played some board games too.  We never 

watched television a single time, which means we were genuinely enjoying each other’s company.  As for Alaska, who knows if and 

when I’ll get there.  While it’s fun to have goals in life, one thing COVID has taught us is that we’re just not in control of everything.�

�

As you recall, we hosted a seminarian (Tim Reither) for the summer.  He arrived on May 13

th

, but still had a couple of weeks of classes 

to “attend” (on�line) and then many final exams to pass.  He finished officially on June 19

th

 and then I knew he’d be hoping for some 

excitement from time to time.  One of the things we did was visit some of the churches in our diocese that he hadn’t seen.  For example, 

I took him and two others down to visit Saint Anthony’s in Cazenovia and Sacred Heart in Lone Rock.  The idea was that I wanted them 

to know where the Bishop would send them if they misbehaved!  In all seriousness, we live in an incredibly beautiful state, and those 

two parishes in Richland County are ideally situated.  We also visited churches in Boyd, Cadott, Marathon City, and Rock Falls.  The 

last one was the only church in our Diocese that I had never visited.  I’m still waiting for the Bishop to send me my congratulatory letter 

now that I’ve seen them all.�

�

Tim and I were also able to host seminarians on at least four different occasions.  Thanks to some of you for cooking, we could share a 

meal with the future priests in our area.  We had as many as eight guys for dinner and sometimes they’d stay and play euchre late into 

the night.  It was wonderful to see their joy and the hope that they bring.  I remember being a happy seminarian too, but that was many 

years ago . . . . you know I’m just kidding!  I’m still happy, thanks be to God and to my wonderful parishioners.�

�

Tim and I watched some good movies together too.  “Life is Beautiful” is one of my favorites, and we invited John Duranso over for that 

one.  We also watched “Twelve Angry Men” together � that’s the Henry Fonda film that was produced in 1957 and is still an absolute 

classic.  Insofar as “all work and no play makes us dull boys,” we watched “What about Bob?” with Bill Murray.  I explained to Tim that 

it’s really a story about clingy parishioners.  He always seemed to appreciate the wisdom that I was sharing with him.�

�

Some friends invited us fishing and we were grateful for the chance to get out on the water.  We were told that the water temperature and 

the ample food available to the fish made catching them a real challenge this summer.  I caught a handful of small perch, but that was 

about it.  The two times we fished were on beautiful lakes and just being outside was wonderful.  I’d tell you I smoked a cigar while 

fishing, but in the event that there are young, impressionable people reading this, I’ll abstain.�

�

I love walking, and though we had an inordinate amount of heat and humidity, I was able to walk just about every day.  My usual circuit 

is up to Marathon park, three loops, then home.  Tim had his road bike here and he made multiple trips around Rib Mountain during the 

summer.  Both of us love to read, so that was another one of the joys of summer.  We each read Alexander Manzoni’s The Betrothed and 

loved it.�

�

One last highlight was visiting family.  First, we visited Tim’s family.  He lives east of Chippewa Falls and comes from a family of six 

kids (he’s the third oldest).  On my birthday I drove home to visit my parents and all four of my siblings.  It was a wonderful day spent 

on the farm where I grew up.  Every time I go to the farm, I remember Dorothy from “The Wizard of Oz:” “There’s no place like home, 

there’s no place like home, there’s no place like home.”  And I thank God I’m not from Kansas!�

�

Looking back and counting our blessings is essential to living with hope and joy.  We need a little help from the Holy Spirit to do this, 

otherwise we tend to remember the failures and not the blessings.  Doing this every day gradually changes our hearts so that we look 

forward to each new day with the hope that something good might happen.  And when our hearts are eager to embrace life, our hope 

becomes contagious.  Remembering the past with gratitude prepares us to live in the present with hope and to look forward to the future 

without fear.  Ask the Holy Spirit every night before you go to bed to show you the day as He saw it.  You’ll be pleasantly surprised at 

how many good things we forget that make life worth living.�

�

May God bless our students and teachers and parents as summer wanes and school beckons!�

�

Your friend in Christ,�

Father Martin�
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Readings for the week of August 30, 2020�

�

Sunday�30� Jer 20:7�9/Ps 63:2, 3�4, 5�6, 8�9 [2b]/Rom 12:

� � 1�2/Mt 16:21�27�

Monday�31� 1 Cor 2:1�5/Ps 119:97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102 

� � [97]/Lk 4:16�30�

Tuesday�1� 1 Cor 2:10b�16/Ps 145:8�9, 10�11, 12�13ab, �

� � 13cd�14 [17]/Lk 4:31�37�

Wednesday�2� 1 Cor 3:1�9/Ps 33:12�13, 14�15, 20�21 [12]/Lk 

� � 4:38�44�

Thursday�3� 1 Cor 3:18�23/Ps 24:1bc�2, 3�4ab, 5�6 [1]/Lk 

� � 5:1�11�

Friday�4�� 1 Cor 4:1�5/Ps 37:3�4, 5�6, 27�28, 39�40 [39a]/

� � Lk 5:33�39�

Saturday�5� 1 Cor 4:6b�15/Ps 145:17�18, 19�20, 21 [18]/Lk 

� � 6:1�5�

Sunday�6� Ez 33:7�9/Ps 95:1�2, 6�7, 8�9 [8]/Rom 13:8�10/

� � Mt 18:15�20�

Please Support our Advertiser of the week�

�

Worden Enterprises �

Snow Removal and Landscaping �

715�574�3721�

SCRIP NEWS�

We do have Scrip at the Parish Center to purchase �

�

Scrip Hours.: Mondays�and Thursdays 9:00 � 4:00 �

Scrip Office phone number: 715�842�4805 Ext 1�

Scrip Office is located at�

Newman Catholic Schools Central Office�

619 Stark Street. Wausau, WI 54403�

scrip@newmancatholicschools.com Click on Scrip at bottom�

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time�

�

Secular pursuits only bring a temporary amount of satisfaction and fulfillment. As much as we may think that achieving worldly success, 

economic security, personal well�being, and self�fulfillment are worthy goals to obtain, they all are dependent on external variables and 

can lead to emptiness. We are trained to be very pragmatic and productive. Unless we are able to check off all of the boxes or comply 

with specific measurable requirements, our value and worth becomes questionable. Corporations, educational institutions, systems,      

structures, and secular ideology rarely consider deeper, more spiritual, and human contributions a person can and needs to make.�

�

To the secular mind, the wisdom and ideals of the Gospel are making less and less sense. Consider for a moment this question: “What 

profit would there be for one to gain the whole world and forfeit his life?” While Jesus is asking this very challenging question to people 

who are considering his message, many in our world are in a quite different place. Whether we realize it, many folks are asking a much 

different question. Why would you not want to gain the whole world and secure your life? If you look at where a lot of folks are investing 

their time, energy, and resources, it becomes obvious where current priorities rest.�

�

Modern day comforts and possibilities are backing us out of our relationship with God. The fire burning in every human heart is trying to 

find its satisfaction in the things that humans have created and not God. Being altruistic and offering compassion for those most in need 

becomes a political responsibility or responsible gesture. We realize that our hearts need to be centered on something and someone who 

calls us out of ourselves, but we struggle and battle with naming the source of that call. God places the desire to seek, find, and love Him 

in the core of every soul. We are not abandoned and left to fend for ourselves. But we can easily get confused. We know that when we 

extend ourselves to another self�sacrificially, we are doing what is just and right. We know that we can work through suffering and loss 

and come out better and more whole on the other side.�

�

Our minds need to be renewed so that they can begin to understand that there is much more to who we are, and that faith plays a pivotal 

role in achieving our true and everlasting goals. It is when we see that it is only faith that can bring us to this heightened awareness of 

ourselves and God that it will begin to make sense. Then, we can put things in proper perspective and consider being a disciple.�

St. Anthony Spirituality Center�

Marathon, WI.�

�

SILENT THEME RETREAT: Separating the 

Wheat from the Chaff in Our Lives.  Nov 13 � 15, �

�

We have all been moving through dramatic and incredibly�

 challenging times this year. Perhaps this upheaval in our 

“normal” lives has called you to reevaluate what is really�

 important in your life and what, at the core, really matters. Let us 

explore how the gift of dark times, when we are drawn to go 

deeply into silence with deep listening, allows the Spirit to lead 

us to new life and transformation.�

This retreat will be offered in November (13th � 15th), January 

(29th � 31st, 2021), and March (26th � 28th, 2021, Palm �

Sunday). The March retreat is for women only. At all three                 

sessions, check in begins at 5 pm on Friday evening, followed by 

supper at 6:30. The retreat concludes after the noon meal on              

Sunday. Cost $200. �

All sessions are limited to 21 participants! Register early! | 

Guests will be asked to wear a mask or cloth face covering in 

common areas except at mealtimes.�We strongly encourage each 

guest to bring his/her own face covering; however, a limited 

number of masks will be available for those who do not have 

their own.�

To register, call 715�443�2236, e�mail�info@sarcenter.com,� �

The Newman Scrip office is looking for volunteers!�

Monday and Thursday mornings to fill customer orders and    

answer phone calls. Some computer skills are required, shifts can 

range between 2�4 hours depending on your availability. We do 

wear masks and practice the social distancing guidelines. Call or 

email us for details at 715�849�7713�� �

Director of Youth Ministry Needed� Stevens Point, WI                         

Will be responsible for planning and implementing a catechetical 

program for middle and high school students. This program 

serves three parishes in Stevens Point: St. Joseph, St. Peter and 

St. Stephen Parishes. Applicants should enjoy working with 

youth, be organized, self�motivated, and proficient in computer 

and communications skills. This fulltime position requires nights 

and weekends which are balanced with regular agreed�upon  

office hours. Certification or experience in Catholic youth                 

ministry preferred. A degree in Theology, Catholic Studies, or 

Education is a plus. For the right candidate, this position could 

be part�time with an emphasis on our high school Confirmation 

program. For more information, contact Father Jeffrey 

Hennes at St. Joseph Parish, 715�341�1617. Submit  

résumé and cover letter to pastor@pointcatholicfaith.org �



United Way’s 2�1�1 �

�

Is our community’s free information and referral service. They           

maintain a database of community resources and offer 24/7     

access to information on health and human service resources.�

�

How can you access 2�1�1 services?                                                       

There are three (3) ways to connect with them:�

�� Dialing  211 or 715�848�2255 or 1�800�922�5590�

�� Email askus@unitedwaymc.org�

�� Visit www.unitedwaymc.org/211.htm to search the                    

database online and view resource publications online�

Online Giving is available for the Diocesan Annual Appeal�

 on the web page of the Office for Stewardship and Development 

at https://diolc.org/donate�online. �

P����� N��� � E������

August 31st � September 6th�

�

Mon�31� �

Tue�1� �

Wed�2� � �

Thurs�3� �

Fri�4� �

Sat�5� �

Sun�6� �

HOLY NAME PARISH STEWARDSHIP�

�

Weekly Collection Report for August 23, 2020�

Adult Envelopes………………………………………$ 4,015.00 �

ACH Weekly Deposit ………………………………..$    932.00�

Student………………………………………………..$        0.00    �

Offertory……………………………………………...$ 1,978.85�

Maintenance…………………………………………..$    130.00  �

Weekly Collection                                                       $ 7,055.85�

Our sympathies and assurance of prayers                                                            

to the family of �

�

Ruth Brandt �

�

May her soul and all the souls                                                                  

of the faithfully departed rest in peace. �

Holy Name of Jesus Website �

www.holynamewausau.com�

�

�

�

�

Saturday � 11:00 A.M.    ǀ   Sunday � 4:00 P.M.                                                              

https://connecting.diolc.org/ �

Consider Direct Deposit. �

We invite you to consider making your weekly contribution 

by electronic transfer. Your contribution would be transferred 

monthly for the amount you designate. You will continue to 

receive envelopes to put in the collection basket if you wish, 

put EFT for the amount. You can find the ACH form on our 

website, or call the Parish Center at 715�842�4543.�

We welcome the newly 

Baptized into our faith community 

 

Desiree Skye Mirik  

Daughter of  

Travis and Tiffany Mirik  

 

 

Blake Flynn Dinorog Jesse 

Son of  

Benjamin and Fredelyn Jesse  

You are invited to�

St. Catherine's Council Meeting�

Tuesday, September 1st in Simmons Hall                                       

Rosary at 6:30 with the meeting at 7:00�

Program: White Elephant Sale.                             

Please bring an item to auction. �

Come and enjoy a fun fundraiser �

Face masks are required and we will practice social distancing.               �

Hope to see you there!�

�

Happy 104th Birthday �

Gertrude Bremer �

Monday, September 7th �

4�

NCS � Job Opening for Food Prep Assistant �

�

Job duties include serving at the HS and then do kitchen 

clean up at St. Anne. This position is M�F 9�1:00 on 

school days.�Job posting and application is  on our website under 

career opportunities:� https://www.newmancatholicschools.com/

Page/26 . Contact me  jderks@newmancatholicschools.com, if 

interested, or Terry Vechinski St. Anne Principal or stop in at 

Central Office. �

�

Are you unable to get to confession                                      

because of COVID�19 or you are homebound?                  

Father Martin will wear a mask and come to you.                   

Call the Parish Center and we will set up a time and 

place of your convenience. 715�842�4543�



R !"#"$%& E(%)*+"$, - Y$%+/ M","&+01�   ~       N 45*, S)/$$! N 4&�

NEWMAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWS 

Need registration information? �

Call and come visit your Newman Catholic Schools:�

�

Licensed Child Care �

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

St. Therese:  112 W. Kort Street, Rothschild, 715�355�5254�

Preschool, 4 Pre K�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

Kindergarten � Grade 5�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Anne: 604 N. 6

th

 Avenue, Wausau, 715�845�5754�

Grades 6 � 12�

Newman Catholic MS/HS: 1130 W. Bridge Street, Wausau,     

715�845�8274�

Central Office � 715�845�5735 

www.newmancatholicschools.com� �

�

 

 

2020-2021 School Year Schedule 

 

 Sept Parent Meeting—No students need attend. 

   6:15—6:45 pm—Kindergarten—5th Grade 

   6:45—7:15 pm—6th—8th Grade 

   7:15—7:45 pm—9th—10th Grade 

 Sept 16 First night of Religious Education for onsite class 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As you can see above, the parent meeting night has been pushed out 

one week and scheduled with staggered presentations so that parents 

only attend meetings that pertain to their children. 

 

A letter was sent to all families in our program last week with further 

details to start the year.  In that mailing is a request to confirm the faith 

formation option that will work best for  your family.  Please respond to 

that as soon as possible in order for us to be fully prepared for each 

family. 

 

If you are not able to attend the parent meeting, please call 715-842-

4543 to discuss other options to receive information and pick up 

materials if needed. Thank you. 

2020�2021	Religious	Ed	Needs�

Catechists	in	Classroom	and	Virtual�

�

With the many changes in our program for this 

year, we will need Catechists and aides to be part 

of classroom instruction, as well as part of virtual 

check�ins and weekly classes.   If you would like to help but 

don’t want to teach, we have a very important role for you!  

The Diocesan Safe Environment standards require that two 

adults be present on each meeting.  You could help by just 

being present for a 20�40 minute meeting .online  The 

meeting length and frequency varies by grade level; you can 

pick what works best for you.  Please consider helping with 

the faith development of a young person,  contact Noel at 

715.842.4543 as soon as possible.  Training	will	be	provided	

before	classes	start	on	9/16/20.�

�

�

What is Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (CGS)?  CGS is an 

approach to the religious formation of children ages zero to 

twelve. It is rooted in the Bible, the liturgy of the church, and 

the educational principles of Maria Montessori. Children 

gather in an "atrium," a room prepared for them, which 

contains simple yet beautiful materials that they use.   �

�

Children have a natural relationship with God. They need us 

to merely name that relationship and give them the tools to further 

know and grow with God. We offer them the Word of the Bible and 

the act of liturgy to invite them into to a deeper reality of that which 

they already experience, the love of God. �

�

Holy Name is setting up a Level 1Atrium for children 3�6 years old 

this year, which follows Level II that began in 2018 for the Religious 

Education students.  Setting up an atrium is no small feat.  The amount 

of items that are needed to create an environment that fosters the 

relationship between the child and the Church involves many pieces.  

So far it has included gathering shelves, cabinets and tables.  �

�

Also we’ve built many pieces that need to be fashioned as close to the 

real thing as possible.  Virgil Arrowood has been busy this summer 

helping us with this project by making us an altar, a sacristy cabinet, a 

lectern, a tabernacle, an upper room, vestment holders, and a book 

cabinet to hold the individual bible stories and books.  We are very 

grateful to have such a wonderful craftsman in our parish, and look 

forward to seeing these items be used for years to come.�

�

But we still need many things and are hoping they might be 

donated.  This room is for 3�6 year olds so items should be 

relative to them in size.  Items needed are: low shelves, child 

size chairs, tables about the height of an end table or night 

stand, cabinets similar in size and a small coffee.  All 

furniture must be wood with little to no embellishments.  �

�

In addition to the furniture we need: a San Damiano cross 

(St. Francis cross) for wall and altar, statues of Jesus as the Good 

Shepherd, Mary at Lourdes, Lady of Guadalupe, the Holy Family, 

angels, and saints all should be painted, realistic and 7”�8”.  Also, 

white taper candles, metal candle holders, candle snuffer, area rugs 

with burgundy as main color, small glass jars with wide mouth, small�

medium sized ramikens, large baby food jars, wooden boxes with lids 

and metal or wood simple napkin rings.�

�

Finally, we are looking for a seamstress that could make vestments, 

purificators, altar clothes and other items needed to help the children 

learn about the Mass and other items that hang on the walls in the 

atrium.  These items would need to be sewn and either embroidered or 

decorated without too much embellishment.  �

�

If you can help the parish, or have questions about any of the items 

listed above please call Noel at 715�842�4543.  We hope to have the 

room ready for children to arrive Wed., Sept. 13, 2020.�

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd Level 1 Atrium to Begin �

Volunteers needed to get ready for Religious Ed�

�

In addition to setting up the school for our stu-

dents this year, we also have to prepare packages 

for students that will be studying at home. Volun-

teers can choose from package set up, prayer cen-

ter preparation or bulletin boards and more.  You 

can sit and visit with a friend while you help the kids, or get your 

exercise for the day.  �

� � If interested, please call Noel at 715�842�4543.  �

5�
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Asset Protection,  
Trusts, Wills, Probate and 
Nursing Home/Medicaid

305 S. 18th Ave., Ste. 200  
Wausau, WI 54401

715.843.5001
www.hougumlaw.com

Seeding Contractor/Hydroseeding - Landscaping
Erosion Control Installation - Excavating

Commercial Snow Removal & Lawn Maintenance

Randy Worden - Owner
R7505 Hines Road • Ringle, WI 54471

Cell 715-574-3721
Wordenent1@Gmail.com

Entrusted  
with family 
memories  

since 1874.

John DeLaporte 
Parish Member

302 Spruce Street 
Wausau 

842-3993
www.helke.com

1800 GRAND AVE • WAUSAU 

715/845-4911 

SUNPRINTING.COM

Wally Legenza 
Parish Member

Legenza & 
Associates, Inc.

301 East Kent Street, Suite 1 
Wausau, Wisconsin 54403  

wally@legenza.net 
Phone (715) 842-0009 • Fax (715) 842-0092

Athens • Edgar • Marathon • Wausau East • Wausau West
(715) 845-6900

SHORT-TERM REHAB 
AND LONG-TERM CARE
1821 N. Fourth Avenue 

Wausau, WI

715-675-9451 
www.blcwausau.org

Floral Magic Creations and 
The Photographers

Working together to save You time.
Joan Baptist and Ann Gust

840 S. 3rd Ave., Wausau, WI 54401
floralmagic1@frontier.com 

www.floralmagicwausau.net
715-842-4770

Designers and Suppliers of  Fine Homes

Business Phones 

715.848.3263 • 715.845.4258 

Fax 715.842.3623

3704 W. Stewart Avenue 
Wausau, WI 54401-3997

MODERN BUILDERS 
       & SUPPLIERS, INC.

Menzner  
Lumber & Supply

 
Please apply at 

105 Main St., Marathon, WI

715-443-2354

Accepting Employment 
Applications!

Great Rates You Can Bank On®

Wausau & Weston
715-842-5693  

www.ccuwausau.com

Over 30 Years Quality Service

Snap-on Tools
Joe Kuehn 

715-571-3661
Snap-on Tools Snappy Joe Kuehn

Our prices will floor you!

5400 Stewart Ave. 
Wausau, WI 54401

(715) 842-5277

www.carpetcitywi.com

Your Trusted IT Partner Since 2004 

715.302.0152 | pcportal.us

Fresh Authentic Mexican Cuisine 

(715) 298-3277
Best Mexican Food in Town!

CENTRAL WISCONSIN 
LANDSCAPING

Quality Work at Affordable Prices 
Snow Removal

Call Dan Lang 
715-591-9687715-591-9687• • 715-305-1824715-305-1824  

cwl@tds.netcwl@tds.net

715-675-7070 
5303 N. 32nd Ave., Wausau 
www.richards-restaurant.com

Voted 
Best 

Sunday 
Brunch 

10:30am-1:30pm

Family. Friends. 
Community

1801073                                        State Farm, Bloomington, IL

Family. Friends.
Community.

John Neumueller Ins Agency Inc
John Neumueller, Agent
1427 Merrill Avenue
Wausau, WI  54401
Bus: 715-675-3324

We’re all in this together.
State Farm® has a long tradition of being there. 
That’s one reason why I’m proud to support 
Holy Name of Jesus.
Here to help life go right.® 

nigbursfinefurniture.com  

715.675.2379
1740 Business 51 N 
Wausau, WI 54401

Mon - Fri 9-6, Sat 9-4 
Closed Sundays

Contact Dan Stone to place an ad today! 
dstone@4LPi.com or (800) 950-9952 x2607

LAW OFFICES 
1155 Grand Avenue 

P.O. Box 588, Schofield, WI 54476-0588

715-359-3188 
www.tlustylaw.com

PERSONAL - BUSINESS - FARM - CORPORATION

“We Will Do The Best Possible Job To Help You”

KAUTZ TAX SERVICE
Ron & Beth Kautz, Prop.

Experience 
Professional Tax Preparers 

Our Work is Guaranteed

	 For Appointment: 	 204 East First Street 
	 Call: (715) 536-8092 	 Merrill, WI 54452


